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Issue 8 # 5 

Shedding Endeavour’s 

5th February 2024 

Shed is open Mon – Sat 10.00am - 3.00pm 
 Members birthdays in February   

 

 

2nd February Rafael Perata 

2nd February Raouf Zahalan 

5th February Robert Macgregor 

5th February Roger Bartlett 

15th February Dean Svendsen  

15th February John Farrell 

17th February Ranjan Pethiyagoda 

21st February Rommie Alday 

24th February Neil Evans 

24th February Graeme Seymour 
  

  

    

No music group this week   
If you are going to Neils funeral, please wear your EHMS 
Shirt. 

 
                

Cleaning Roster     

Today 6th February Doug Rowley  Tont Rotunno Vin Wragg 

 13th February Doug Rowley  Bruce Latham Graeme Seymour 
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Last week 

 

• Apologies Stan Ashley, David Taylor and Geoff Brown 

• First Aid Course on Wednesday 6th February 

• Visit to Cranbourne was a success. 

• Next Bunnings Sunday 18th February. 

• EHMS 7th Anniversary celebration 13th February 

• Further Electrical work ordered via council from ADAPT. 

• Howards project application continues. 

• Promotion table starts in February at the shopping centre. 

• Project needed to make a mark in the community. 

• Myuna Farm project being scoped. 

• Executive meeting with council on 15th February at 1.00pm. 

• This Thursday Pizza and indoor bowls at the shed. 

• Presentation on the 4 phases of retirement. 

• Suggested visit Docklands and ferry to Port Arlington for Lunch $75 

Special Interest group for 3D Printing – see David Taylor to join. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lifeline 13 11 14 
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Thursday at the shed was the hive of activity wilt carpet bowls (equipment donated by John Cooper) and 

a putting competition. This was followed by excellent pizzas made by members. Thanks to the naughty 

boys for organising the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

. 
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How many members does it take to mend a desk? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can life up to 1/3 of our lives in retirement. 

Len Follett presented the video on the 4 stages of 

retirement. 

We are looking forward to other members presenting 

their ideas and specialities, I know I will be 

overwhelmed with everyone wanting to have a go. 

 

 

The music group continues to expand and develop their skills. 

 

 

 

Our new member David Taylor is 
looking for members interested in 3D 
printing and computers in general. 
See David and I am sure that he will be 
able to increase your skills. 
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President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                          treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Vice President – Laurens Gordyn       lwgordyn@gordyn.com.au 

Almoner - Doug Rowley                                yelwor1946@gmail.com 

 

 Endeavour Hills Men’s Shed Committees  

 

Program    BBQ    Management    

              

    Stan Ashley   Doug Rowley              Tony Brosinsky 
Andras Jakab   Graeme Seymour                      Rodney James          Brian Oakes       
    Bruno Volpe   Paul Morris                  Vacancy 
         John Thornton          Peter Wallace  
        Bob Daly           Lauren Gordyn              
 
Working with Children Checks held by:   First Aiders.      
         
John Grennan      Laurie Canfield   Trevor Ratcliffe 
Geoff Brown  Neil Bennett   Paul Morris 
Doug Rowley  Andras Jakab   Doug Rowley 
Howard de Zylva Harry Hornstra    John Thornton 
Stan Ashley  Brian Ashworth   Brian Ashworth 
Paul Morris  Hans van Dyk   Neil Bennett 
Gordon Harris  Robert Kay   Tony Cannata 
Peter Wallace  Will Beattie   Howard de Zylva                 
David Robinson  John Thornton   Stan Ashley 
Tony Brosinsky  Garrick Williams  Laurie Canfield 
Laurens Gordyn  Vin Wragg   Stan Ashley   
Max Brockbank  Graeme Seymour 
Rodney James  Peter Spry 
Brian Oates  Ron Hall 
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